DMC/14/2/Comp.316/2006





         
       12th June, 2006

The Joint Secretary

Medical Council of India

Pocket-14, Sector-8,

Dwarka,

New Delhi-110075

Subject:  Complaint of Dr. Arjun Kripalani against Doctors of Indraprastha Apollo Hospital,


   New Delhi.

Sir, 


The above noted complaint, referred by MCI vide letter no. MCI-211(2)(429)/2005-Ethics/3957 dated 16.05.06, was examined by Delhi Medical Council.  On perusal, the complaint was found to be vague, hence, doesn’t merit investigation.


This is for your information.

Yours faithfully,

(Dr. R.N. Baishya)

Registrar
